
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Meeting of the Planning Board 

Inc. Village of Head of the Harbor 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Village of Head-of-The-Harbor 

Planning Board meeting scheduled to be held on Tuesday, 

September 12, 2023 at 5:30 p.m. at the Village Hall, 500 North 

Country Road, St. James, New York has been cancelled.     

 

 

Dated: September 6, 2023 

BY ORDER OF THE PLANNING BOARD 

Inc Village of Head of the Harbor 

Margaret O’Keefe, Village Clerk  

 

 

 

 

 

 


